

ENROLMENT FORM 2017 ECOMAN SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAM

Once a minimum number of students have enrolled in the program, information on how to make the EFT payment will be sent to the parent/guardian to confirm student's participation. This will be after 5 June 2017 (closing date for enrolments).

STUDENT DETAILS:	
First Name and Surname	
Current Year Level at School	
Enrolling in Program	26 – 28 June 2017
Enrolments must be received by:	Monday, 5 June 2017
-	
PARENT GUARDIAN DETA	LS:
First Name and Surname	
Email Address	
Telephone	
Mobile Contact	
For emergency purposes during	
program	
SCHOOL:	
Currently Attending	
Business Head of Department	
Business HOD contact details:	
Telephone	Tel:
Email Address	Email:
ECOMAN EDUCATION COORDINATOR:	
If you would like to speak with the ECOMAN Education Coordinator, Mr Barry Hopf , about the holiday program, Barry can	
be contacted via: Email: bhopf@bigpond.net.au	
Please scan and email your completed form to: qpec-group@griffith.edu.au	